May 5, 2010

Chuck Birrenbach

Ticaboo Electric Improvement District
P.O. Box 2111

Ticaboo, UT 84533

RE: Docket No. 10-2508-T01 Proposed Tariff No. 1 and the Acceptance by the Broad of
Trustee Amendment to Tariff No. 1

Dear Mr. Birrenbach:

The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff revisions transmitted on April
6, 2010.

The revisions with an effective date of April 1, 2010, have been acknowledged by
the Commission.

Sincerely,

/g Julie Orchard
Commission Secretary
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